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Children — we met during our trip to Vietnam 2018

Ta Lanh, Yen Bai Province

Ta Lanh, Yen Bai Province Long Dien, Binh Phuoc Province
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Ta Lanh, Yen Bai Province Binh Thanh, Ho Chi Minh City
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Phung Hiep, Hau Giang Province

Cai Doi Vam, Ca Mau Province Co Trang, Kien Giang Province
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Co Trang, Kien Giang Province

Ha Tien, Kien Giang Province

From the Editors room

Welcome to JAPA-VIETNAM

We are very glad to receive new members
of JAPA-VIETNAM from Vietnam. This
summer we started a new program to expand
our activities in Vietnam to address our
principles and ideas to people in Vietnam to
understand our goals and join us. A very happy
result has been achieved by the coming of 20
new members who joined us, after our one-
month trip to Ho Chi Minh City visiting
various people there.

Taking this opportunity of new members in
Vietnam joining us, we came to decide to issue

CHAO VIETNAM- tieng Anh. We have
issued twice a year CHAO VIETNAM in
Japanese for Japanese members to address
our activities. The new CHAO VIETNAM-
tieng Anh will be issued 4 times a year, based
on the articles of CHAO VIETNAM of the
Japanese edition with some fresh news for
members outside Japan.
We hope you will enjoy this new current
CHAO VIETNAM-tieng Anh.
Thank you.
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